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Sent: 29 May 2022 21:38
To: _WEB_Canals Strategy
Subject: Stroud canals project - strong objection

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I’m just writing to give my strongest objections regarding the canal proposal between Brimscombe and 
Sapperton  
 
This will destroy a wildlife corridor. The proposal seems difficult to get clarity on, using a lot of clearance 
with steel and concrete  
 
Just because there was a canal there it doesn’t mean we should restore it. Already the redevelopment of 
Brimsombe port has removed two great facilities for our community and population, especially our youth. 
 
I strongly object against this proposal and feel it’s a vanity project 
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